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In our last meeting, we discussed the successful event that the Transit Police had called “Cocoa 

with a cop” in which they provided Hot Cocoa to passing commuters bound for the skytrain at 

Lougheed Mall, approximately 300 cups of cocoa was served. We believe that these type of 

initiatives help build our community and we look forward to hosting a similar event in the future.  

 

Our youth members from Burnaby Mountain are continuing along with their CSI club. There 

have been inquiries from some schools outside of Burnaby to host them and have them present 

about their anti-graffiti initiatives.  

 

There has been reports around the Lougheed Mall area of a man deliberately stepping in front of 

moving cars and claiming injury. He has been able to successfully scam individuals who have 

“hit” him.The businesses along North Road have been made aware and there are currently 

memos being given to businesses.  

 

Lastly, our CPO manager Julie McNAMEE will be retiring with her last day of work being 

March, 14th 2018. Julie has been such a wonderful mentor for all of our CPAC and her presence 

will be greatly missed. We wish her and her family the best in their future endeavours. 


